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_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2020                              Dated 14.04.2020 
 
To 
Shri P.K. Purwar, 
CMD, BSNL, 
New Delhi -110 001 
 
Subject: Request for Special Insurance Coverage for the BSNL employees who are 
maintaining essential Telecom Services throughout India against COVID-19 - reg. 
 
Respected Sir, 
We would like to draw your kind attention on the above cited subject. In this regard, we wish to 
submit the following suggestions for your kind consideration. 

In the background of break out of COVID-19, some of our Colleagues in the Technical Wing are 
working as front liners to maintain essential Communication Core Net Work throughout India, 
our BSNL Executives and Non-Executives are working in the Customer Service Centers and so 
many Accounts Personnel are working everyday to meet out different Targets set by the BSNL 
Head Quarters, New Delhi including Accounts Closure even there is a complete Countrywide 
Lock down for the past 21 days. 

In this scenario, as a responsible Association, we would like to propose that the BSNL 
Executives and Non-Executives actively engaged in the day -to-day maintenance of Telecom Net 
Work, Customer Service Centers and Accounts Personnel attending Office to complete the 
targeted work may be covered under Special Insurance Coverage to the tune of Rs.50 Lakh.  
This Insurance Cover may be extended till the Lock down is totally lifted. This will certainly 
boost up the morale of the front line Executives and Non-Executives and on the part of the 
BSNL Management it will reflect the pro-worker attitude. 
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Sir, We would, therefore, requests your good self to kindly consider the proposal on 
Humanitarian grounds.  

                 With kind regards,                                                         Yours Sincerely, 

               
                                                                                     (S. Sivakumar) 

                                                                                                                       General Secretary 
 

Copy for kind information and necessary action to: 
1. Shri Arvind Vadnerkar, Director (HR), BSNL Board New Delhi- 110001. 
2. Shri S.K. Gupta, Director (Finance), BSNL Board, New Delhi-110001. 
3. Shri A.M. Gupta, GM (SR), BSNL CO, New Delhi- 110001. 

 
 


